From: Jana Nethercott

To: Jana Nethercott
Subject: FW: Council Grants
Date: January 4, 2021 12:27:30 PM

From: Ken Neil <opttileman@yahoo.com>
Sent: January 4, 2021 12:21 PM

To: Jana Nethercott <clerk@westelgin.net>
Subject: Re: Council Grants

The West Lorne Optimist Club request the same funding for the year 2021 as requested in 2020. As
requested also last year we wish to have access to the West Lorne Complex and the Rodney Rec
Center, and Miller Park free of charge.
2020 Optimist Grants:

e waiver of pavilion rental and $500 for Car Show

e payment of up to $1,500 for road race expenses (pending submission of receipts)

e payment of up to $2200 for Santa Claus Parade expenses (pending submission of receipts)

Thank you.

Ken neil

Vice President

West Lorne Optimist Club

Sent from my iPad
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